
December 20th, 2018 

 

Applying for a full demolition permit 

Property Address: 1705 W. 30th St. 

Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association 

Old West Austin National Register Historic District 

 

My neighbors, Laura and Sherif have shown me the proposed design for the new residence at 1705 W. 

30th Street.  I understand that the demolition of the existing residence will be the demolition of a 

contributing structure in a national register historic district.  I do not have any objections to the 

demolition of the existing residence and construction of the new residence.   

I support the Ebadys request for a demolition permit and hope that the Historic Landmark Commission 

will grant their request. 

 

Regards, 


